
Protected Disclosures of Information

Whistleblowing

If you are a Health Service worker 
and have a concern about a relevant 

wrongdoing we want to know.

Don’t turn a blind eye, 

Blow the whistle!

To receive further information on Protected Disclosures and whistleblowing 
in the Health Service or to contact the HSE - Authorised Person please call: 
071-9834651, or email protected.disclosures@hse.ie or write to, 
HSE - Authorised Person, PO Box 11571, Dublin 2.


